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Dear valued WATS3D customer, 
 
CDx Diagnostics empowers physicians with innovative technology to preempt esophageal cancer, one 
patient at a time. As part of that mission, we work continuously to enhance your experience with 
WATS3D, from sampling to diagnosis.  
 
The following updates will take effect on Wednesday, October 13, 2021. 
 
SIMPLIFIED SAMPLING PROCESS 

WATS3D sampling no longer requires you to prepare slides! We’re delivering the quality you 
expect, but now with simpler steps that reduce your sample prep time. 

 
In the new process, you’ll clip the two brush tips into separate vials after brushing: brush, clip, 
brush, clip…it’s that easy!  
 
Follow our new “Instructions For Use” and refer to our “Quick Reference Guide For Slide-less 
Kits.” 

 
Starting October 13, CDx will start shipping the new slide-less kits. If you have not received the 
new kits, please continue using the kits you have on hand until you receive them and make 
the switch. CDx will accept both new and old kits to ensure uninterrupted diagnostic services. 

 
STREAMLINED TEST REQUISITION FORM 

We’ve also simplified our Test Requisition Form (TRF) by reducing the required information. 
You’ll find the new specimen paperwork to be even easier and faster. 

 
If you participate in the CDx registry study, you will receive both a new TRF and a new Case 
Report Form (CRF). 

 
CLEARER DIAGNOSTIC REPORTS 

Our WATS3D lab reports are also getting an improved layout with diagnostic language that’s 
clear and actionable. 
 
The report places the most important information up front, with the patient diagnosis and 
comments section displayed clearly at the top. 

 
QUESTIONS? 

The entire CDx team is here to support you however we can. Please contact your local CDx 
representative or the Client Relations Department at 845.777.7000. You can also fill out the 
Contact Us form on our website: <https://www.cdxdiagnostics.com/support>. 
 
We hope these updates enhance your WATS3D experience. Thank you for being a valued WATS3D user. 


